
INFORMATIONAL MEMO: 

 

TO:   Members of Garrison Creek Cabin Association 

FROM:   Keith Knutson, President  

Marty Malachowski, Vice President 

Garrison Creek Cabin Association 

DATE:  December 16, 2024 

RE:  St. Mary’s Township Board Meeting  

 

OVERVIEW:  President, Keith Knutson and Vice President, Marty Malachowski attended the 
St. Mary’s Township Board Meeting held on December 16, 2024 at 9 A.M. 

DISCUSSIONS and OUTCOMES:  
 

1.  Washboard roads of 43rd Ave., and 13th street.  
 

Board member Corey Behles reported that he contacted Terry Ellison 
(county mountaineer operator) and arranged for the roads to be bladed 
same day.  The task was completed. 

 
2.   Keith reported that Garrison Creek Cabin Association had rented 

machinery to mow the ditches on 13th street at the cost of $300.00. 
 

Mr. Behles made a motion to reimburse the $300.00.  The Motion carried 
and the mowing reimbursement was received. The funds were deposited 
into the GCCA bank account effective December 17, 2024. 

 
Keith and Marty thanked the township board for all the work they accomplished this past year. 
 
 


